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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of Bauhaus International (Holdings) Limited (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) dated 10 July 2024 in relation to the 
same store sales growth for the three months ended 30 June 2024 (the “Announcement”).

The Company would like to inform the shareholders and potential investors of the Company 
that there were inadvertent clerical error set out in the table regarding the number of shops in 
operation in the Announcement and would like to clarify that the relevant table as disclosed 
should instead read as follows:

Hong Kong Macau Group

Number of shops in operation
 As at 30 June 2024 27 6 33
 As at 31 March 2024 27 6 33   

 Change 0 0 0   

Save as disclosed above, all other contents set out in the Announcement remain unchanged. 
This clarification announcement is supplemental to and should be read in conjunction with the 
Announcement.

By Order of the Board
Bauhaus International (Holdings) Limited

Madam Tong She Man, Winnie
Chairlady

Hong Kong, 15 July 2024
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